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Kurien Thomas  
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13 February 2023  
 
 
Dear Kurien Thomas 
 
 
OIA 22-23-20: List of Beachhead Advisors 
 
Thank you for your email of 5 January 2023 to New Zealand Trade and Enterprise (NZTE), 
making a request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
When will you be updating your website with the list of beachhead advisors for each region? 
 
Answers to your questions are as follows.  
 
1. The list of NZTE Beachhead Advisor profiles were removed recently from nzte.govt.nz. The 

profiles are currently being updated and tested internally on the myNZTE site. myNZTE is 
a free site for New Zealand exporters that offers in-depth information, insights, market 
research, tools and templated, case studies and information on upcoming events. 

2. Following the testing, NZTE may release further information on its main website, however 
this is currently under consultation. We have now removed the link to the “404 error” 
response. 

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.govt.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Melissa Trochon 
Director – Board & Ministerial 


